
Latrice Walker  
From your new

Assemblymember



Dear Friend, 

As your Assemblymember, it’s an honor to serve as your 

representative in Albany. As we look ahead to the coming year,  

I want to take the opportunity to wish you and your family 

happy holidays and a healthy New Year. I look forward to 

continuing to serve our community and working with you to 

ensure our families have every opportunity to succeed. If you 

have any questions or would like assistance with any community 

issue, please don’t hesitate to contact my office at 718-342-1256 

or visit 400 Rockaway Avenue, Brooklyn, New York.

Best wishes, 

Latrice Walker

Member of Assembly


